
Help Us Save The Environment and 
Reduce Our Human Footprint

We would like to offer our families the convenience of receiving school correspondence

(such as monthly newsletters, calendars, hot lunch & milk order forms) beginning in

October, by email or by accessing our website.  If you are interested please return the

form below to join “paperless” communication network.

CCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCCC

Paperless Communication Network Reply

Name:  

Student’s Name:

G I would like all correspondence emailed to me.

Email address:  

G I will check the website for correspondence at: www.ncdsb.on.ca

Click on “Our Catholic Schools”, then choose St. Jerome School and click on the

grey tabs (News & Events, Calendar, Newsletters, Photo Gallery, Catholic School

Council, Code of Conduct) to access information.

http://www.ncdsb.on.ca
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